
What a Week!
News of October 20

A look ahead….

The theme is Pumpkins! Just you wait for the giant ones we are making 
to come home! Also pumpkin printmaking, decorating pumpkins, and 
STEAM Team will walk to a pumpkin patch in town. Several guest 
readers are coming this week too! Contact rpcpreschool@rpcusa.org if 
you (or another family member or friend) would like to read during 
snack time (9:40 - 10:20). Our goal is that every student has a special 
guest this year. 

A look  back…

This week Dr. Sally, RPC’s Minister of Music, taught us about 
percussion instruments and how to follow a director. STEAM Team went 
on a nature hunt and a walk to the library. National Pasta Day was 
celebrated with noodle necklaces. And of course we read, painted, 
played, sang and danced! 

Save the 
Date!

Look here for a cool service 
project opportunity for the 
whole family! 
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